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Stars of the week 
 
Stars of the Week for before half term were: 
 

Chloe Smith   Jacob Evans 
Charlie Stoneman  Ellie Martin 
Amelia Mielniczek  Amelia Klajster 
Bailey Ozelton   Kiara Depta Ribero 
Taylan Meen   Leo Maxwell-Clarke 
Wiktoria Raczkiewicz  Harley Blundell-Smith 
Kinga Rogalska   Anrijs nastevics 
Chris Birch    Skyler Snazell 
Mrs Sparks! 

 
Teampoints 
 
Last week’s results were: 
1st: Green 
2nd: Yellow 
3rd: Red 
4th: Blue 
 
Well done Green. 1st again and still in the lead!  

Attendance results 

 
Wrens: 91.4% Inadequate 
Owls:  99.4% Outstanding WINNER! 
Magpies: 98.1% Outstanding 
Swallows: 97.7% Outstanding 
Robins: 98.7% Outstanding 
Skylarks: 95.0% Good 
Herons: 99.3% Outstanding  
Kestrels: 99.0% Outstanding 
  

Last week’s attendance:   97.1% 
Outstanding 
 

Attendance since September:  95.2% 
Good 

New Classes 
 
Children will be going into their new classes on  
Tuesday and Wednesday to spend the days with their 
new teacher. The new Year R children will be coming 
to school only on Wednesday. 
 
Classes will move as follows: 
 
Wrens: 
All pupils moving into Magpies (Ms Jardine) 
 
Owls: 
All pupils moving into Woodpeckers (Mrs Peck) 
 
Magpies: 
Some pupils moving into Swallows (Miss Guggiari) 
Some pupils moving into Robins (Miss Carter) 
 
Swallows: 
Some pupils moving into Robins (Miss Carter) 
Some pupils moving into Skylarks (Mrs Close) 
 
Robins: 
Some pupils moving into Robins (Miss Carter) 
Some pupils moving into Skylarks (Mrs Close) 
 
Skylarks: 
All pupils moving into Herons (Mrs Smith)  
 
Herons: 
All pupils moving into Kestrels (Mr Hicks) 
 
Where children may be going into 
one of two classes, they will  
receive a letter on Monday telling 
them of the class they are going 
into. 



Advance Diary Dates 
 
Tuesday 14th July   Move-up day (All current pupils) 
Wednesday 15th July  Move-up day (All current pupils + new Year R) 
Friday 17th July   KS1 + KS2 visit to Weeting Steam Engine Rally 
Monday 20th July  Sports Day – KS1 + KS2 track events (AM) 
Tuesday 21st July   Big Sing (2pm) - Parents invited 
Wednesday 22nd July  Awards assembly (2pm) - Invited parents only 
Wednesday 22nd July  Last day of term 
Thursday 3rd September Autumn term 1.1 begins 

Sports Day 
 
Sports Day in on the morning of  
Monday 20th July and parents are invit-
ed to come and watch. EYFS/KS1 is from 
9.15am to 10.30am and KS2 is from 
10.45am to 12.00pm. 
 
Please come along and support your 
child. Please note that KS2 children will 
need to have a Glade coloured PE t-shirt 
to take part. Nearly all of our children 
wear the correct uniform for PE but 
some do not. to take part in the events 
on Sports Day, we expect children to 
wear the correct PE kit. Children in 
EYFS/KS1 should wear their normal 
white t-shirt/black shorts. 

Attendance 
 
A situation has arisen where parents who have  
received Penalty Notices due to their children having 
unauthorised absence have contacted the Education 
Welfare service and been told that the school are 
able to cancel the Penalty Notice.  
 
The governing Body discussed this issue on Wednes-
day and have decided that where the school submits 
a Penalty Notice referral, this will not be cancelled. 
This has been done to ensure fairness to all parents. 
If one parent had a penalty notice cancelled and  
others did not, it creates an unfair 
situation. All parents are treated the 
same and only receive a penalty  
notice if there are 5 periods of  
unauthorised absence within a 12 
week period. 

The Big Sing 
 
Parents are invited to our end of term Big Sing  
outdoor festival on Tuesday 21st July at 2pm. The 
children will be showcasing the songs that they have 
been learning over the term and really need  an  
audience. Be ready to sing loudly! 

Congratulations 
 
Every year, we compete in a University Challenge 
competition against local schools. Congratulations 
must go to our winning team of Chris, Rebecca, 
Vanessa and Charlie who won this year's  
tournament. They beat Great Heath Primary School, 
Lakenheath Primary School and St Christopher's  
Primary School to become the 2015 champions!  


